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Welcome back! It has been great to see all of the children 
back this term and we welcome Jake, Evie and Maxwell. 
Thank you to the children for helping them to settle in.  
 
We also welcome some new adults to the school too. Mrs 
Gabriele is teaching in Class 2 on a Tuesday, Mrs Jaye will 
mainly be supporting in Class 1 and Mrs Guest is in the 
school office. They are all nice and settled into our team 
and it is great to have them on board.  

You will have received your child’s curriculum overview for the term. Class 1’s topic is ‘Toy 

Story’ and Class 2’s topic is ‘The Romans Invade’. On the overviews there is an outline of 

the coverage but also some key vocabulary that the children will be exposed to in school. 

We would really appreciate it if you could include the vocabulary in any discussions you 

have with your child about their learning.  

Following some very thought provoking discussions with the children about reading last term, 

we have stuck in some support information to the front cover of your child’s reading record. 

Reading is a huge part of learning and if pupils can’t read they are unable to access the rest of 

the curriculum. However, once your child is able to read independently it is still important to sit 

down with them over a book to discuss and ask questions. The information in the front of their 

reading records is in progressive order so will be relevant to all of our pupils; right up to Year 6. 

Further details of our reading at St Mawes, discussions with the children and the suggestions 

they made are on our website.  



Our stars of the week are  

Albie, Imogen, Dylan M, William, 

Jake and Harvey. 

Well done to you all.  

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils started sailing last week. They began with an exciting 

power boat ride across the bay! 

Dates for your diary 
 Monday 30th Sept – Harvest Festival at St Mawes Church (9:30am) 
 Thursday 3rd Oct – Curriculum session (3:15 – 4:15pm) 
 Monday 7th October – Inset Day, school closed for pupils 
 Thursday 10th October – School photographs (details to follow) 
 Thursday 17th October - Inset Day, school closed for pupils 
 Friday 18th October – break up for half term at 3:15pm 

Jane Nicholls led our oral history project funded by The Roseland 

Heritage Society. The beautiful art work and memory books will be 

shared in a public exhibition :- details to follow. 

Many thanks to Mr Guest for providing insight and artefacts from the Roman 

period for our archaeological dig. Imogen said, “I liked it when the Roman 

body was found!”. Suki commented, “It was fun learning about Roman 

coins” and Tia  said, “It was great discovering the Roman pottery”. 


